
 

OCTOBER 19TH 
2018 
H.H.S 

HOMECOMING 
PARADE 

If you are interested in participating in Hephzibah High School’s 
Parade, please contact Mr. Daniel Walden @ (706) 592-2089 ext. 
2153 or email me @ Waldeda@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us no later 
than October 9th, 2018!!!  

 

The Parade starts 
@ 4 o’clock, Friday 

October 19th, 
2018  

──── 

Open to 
Community 

Clubs!!! 

──── 

Line-up starts @ 
2:45 pm at the 
Jessie-Carroll 

Community 
Center 

──── 

Cars, 
motorcycles, 

trailers, floats, 
etc., are 

welcomed!  

Hephzibah High School 
4558 Brothersville Rd, 

Hephzibah, Georgia 

30815 

(706) 592-2089  

 

Dates and Times 

 


